
Aug. 3rd - Club Meeting
Music by the Lake at Furman

Music of the British Isles

Aug. 9th - Mini-Social at Canyon’s

Aug. 10th
Club Working Music-On-Main

Aug. 20th - Tryon Theater &
Sidestreet Pizza

http://www.geocities.com/Pipeline/6821
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Ted's Corner

Hot enough for you?  I've heard that a lot this month.  Summer activities are in
full swing.  This year we have managed to take advantage of the weather by combining
some of our membership meetings with outdoor activities.  We've had two pool parties at
Alison's and the Krussigs and our next membership meeting will be a concert at Furman
University.  We need a little bit of culture, don't you think?

The membership meeting at the Krussig's was fantastic.  The meeting was short
and we certainly enjoyed the pool and the boat rides.  Thank you Karin and Alois for the
hospitality.

We've had excellent response for the Flat Rock Playhouse this year.  We're sold
out and have nearly thirty people attending. Brunch at Kelsey's at 11:00 prior to the play.
See you there.

The September meeting will be at the Art Center and we are requesting that
members with scrapbooks, particularly some of the older ones, bring them to the
September membership meeting.  We plan to have many of the scrapbooks available to
browse through.  They're always fun to look at and to see old friends that have moved
away.  You might even see what you looked like twenty pounds lighter and with more
hair.

The Aspen trip in February is filling up fast.  Don't wait till the last minute.  You
might find that your flights are not as convenient as the flight of those who signed up
earlier.

Don't forget Music on Main on August 10th.  We need your support for this major
fundraiser.  We are still a few volunteers short.  See you there at 5:30 PM.

Well that's all for this month.  Got to pack and go to the lake.

Ted
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MEMBERSHIP MEETING—AUGUST 3

BY THE LAKE AT FURMAN

It’s the last of our summer “meeting road trips.”  This time you furnish the food
and drink.  We will meet in the parking lot near Appleby’s West at 6:30 PM to
carpool.  Bring your picnic and drinks.  “Beach Rules” apply for alcohol.  Be
discreet.  If you want to meet us at Furman, drive to the back side of the lake
(near the bathrooms).  You can’t miss us.  The music will have a British Isles
theme.

SEPTEMBER 7
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

RETURNS TO THE ARTS CENTER
ANNUAL WELCOME BACK COOKOUT
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CONI, TED, BOB, MARGARET, MARCY, PAT, JOY,
BRYAN, DOUG, MARTHA, SHEILA, DEL, HOP,

WANDA, AGNES, CHARLIE, CECI, MIKE & BARBARA
... YOU HAVE ALL SIGNED UP TO VOLUNTEER FOR

MUSIC ON MAIN, THURSDAY, AUGUST 1O - THANK
YOU!  I STILL NEED HELP, THERE ARE FIVE

VACANT SPOTS THAT WE MUST FILL OR WE WILL
BE PENALIZED AND NOT EARN THE MONEY WE

COULD.  PLEASE CALL ME AT 814-5372 OR E-MAIL
ME AT KIMBALLA@MSN.COM TO SIGN UP.   MEET
AT THE USUAL CORNER NEAR THE PORTA-JOHNS

ABOUT 5:15 OR SO.  SEE YOU THERE.
ALISON
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HOW  ABOUT  A  TRIP  TO  THE  CANYONS  THIS
SUMMER?

No, it’s not to the Grand Canyon in Arizona or even Canyonlands in
Utah, but right here in beautiful downtown Spartanburg!  Come fin-

ish off our summer series of mini-socials dining “al fresco”.
Wednesday, August 9, 2000  6:30 pm

Canyon’s
Located on the corner of E. Main and Pine Street, Canyon’s offers a
good variety on the menu and we will once again be on the patio.

Happy hour is from 4:00 – 7:00, so take advantage of that ..
Put this date on your calendar and sign up at the July or August
membership meeting.  You can always call me at 814-5372 or e-
mail me at KimballA@msn.com for a last minute change of mind!

  See you there!

(By the way, Music On Main is the next night – so we can see
our ski club buddies two nights in a row!)
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SNOWMASS   FEBRUARY 3-10,2001

Don’t be left out!  Plan Ahead!
We have had a fantastic early sign-up for our western ski trip for 2001.

We have 42 spaces available at Top of the Village condos at Snowmass Village.
These are deluxe 3 BR/3BA units and are true ski-in/ski-out.  The condos are
located on a green slope (Fanny Hill).

Air transportation is from GSP to Vail/Eagle Airport.  Ground transportation will
be by motorcoach to Snowmass which is 70 miles away.

Air, lodging, and ground transportation are all included for total cost of $1,122.00.
Land only is $693.00.  (An optional $8.00 baggage transfer is available and I
WOULD HIGHLY RECOMMEND THIS ADDITIONAL SERVICE.

As usual we will “throw in” some additional goodies as well as an optional
NASTAR race.

If you are arranging your own air, I would suggest you do this now.  If you need
our flight schedule, call me.

I hope everyone who is considering this trip will send in their deposit soon.  I
don’t want to see our club members left out.  I previously sent sign-up forms.  I
do have extras.  Please call me for forms and any additional details.
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Plan on sipping a beer at the Tryon Movie Theater Sunday
August 20th.  We don’t know what movie will be playing, but
that doesn’t matter because the beer will taste great!
Afterwards we can move down to the Sidestreet Restaurant
where they serve terrific pizza.

Herb Lindsay

A Very, Very Special Thank You !

To Alison Kimball

and

to Karin & Alois Krussig

For opening their homes (and swimming pools) to us for our
summer meetings.
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ROAN MOUNTAIN STATE PARK
SEPTEMBER 15-17

We are excited about our first fall trip to the Tennessee mountains.
Brisk air, early changes in the foliage, golf, hiking, relaxing.

There are two bedrooms available at $95.00 each for the weekend.  If
these are not reserved by our September 7, 2000 membership
meeting, we will give them away at that time in conjunction with our
traditional “split the pot.”

We have several tee times reserved at beautiful Mountain Glen Golf
Club for Saturday morning, September 16, 2000.  This is a short drive
from Roan Mountain and only a two-hour drive from Spartanburg.

Please call me and advise if you are playing golf and if you reserved
the entire cabin tell me who from your cabin will play.  We also
welcome anyone who wishes to drive up for the day to play golf with
us. I NEED TO KNOW IF YOU ARE PLAYING GOLF BY
SEPTEMBER 1, 2000.

We are also planning a group meal for Saturday night at Roan
Mountain.  This is included in the price of the cabins.

If you owe a balance, please forward to me by August 15, 2000.

If you have questions, please call me: Mike Rogers (H) 578-0618
   (O) 848-6514
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New Members

We have two new members, Suzanne and Bill Searson.  Suzanne and Bill are
native South Carolinians (not too many of those in the club).  They live on the Tyger
River (the junction of all three Tygers --  I didn't know there were three of them) way out
in the woods on 30 acres in Enoree in a log cabin they built.

Both enjoy gardening, kayaking and cooking.  Bill sells drugs (the legal kind) and
Suzanne works with Shelia Haynes.  Bill is a golfer and Suzanne shops (beats chasing
that little white ball all over the place).  They have lots of fruit trees and a big garden.

Ted



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2000-2001
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
VICE PRESIDENT DEL HAYNES 592-0047
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047
SECRETARY CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PAT PARKER 585-5585 433-2460
PUBLICITY MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3114
FUNDRAISING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS BARBARA ROGERS 578-0618
SOCIAL ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5900
DAY TRIPS JOY BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT CAROL McCALL 828-859-5500
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618 848-6514
RACING MARK McCALL 828-859-5500 828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051
SPECIAL EVENTS CONNI HARRELL 592-3405

HERB LINDSAY 576-0322

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


